ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THURSDAY SEPT 16, 2021
Good morning Pacers,

Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge the traditional territory of the
Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the Hun’qumi’num speaking people who
have been stewards of this land since time immemorial. We also offer respect to all the Elders
who have gone before us and to the Elders and First Nation people who are with us today.

Due to overbooking by our photography company, we have to move our photo day to Tuesday,
Sept. 21. The photo will be used for school I.D., a bus pass, and for the yearbook. Students are
reminded that school photo ID cards are official records of the school board and a form of
identification for trans link and school events, students will not be permitted to wear hats,
sunglasses, or alter their image to make it difficult to identify them in a photo.

Pacers, tomorrow, Friday is going to be rainy and windy and this is your reminder to please be
prepared for tomorrow's lunch. We strongly recommend that you stay in your block 2 class over
lunchtime. The only other choice for lunch is going outside of the building. If you choose to go
outside, please dress for the weather and remember that you are staying outside until the bell.
Please always be respectful to our lunchtime supervisors and follow their instructions.

If there is any student who does not have a block B class, but would still like to vote, please
come by Mr. Powell's Class (2712) during block B on Friday, and you will be allowed to vote
there.

SPORTS:

Junior Boys soccer tryouts are tomorrow Friday Sept 17" at Dougal Morrison Park.

CLUBS:

Anyone interested in joining or learning more about the Alliance club, don't forget to stop by Ms.
Munns' room, 2403, after school today. Everyone is welcome!

Friday is the first meeting of DYAC in the learning commons at lunch. New members are
welcome to come check it out!

Attention all Choir students - Reminder that we meet today at lunch in the Band Room. Please
bring your lunch along. We will begin a 11:20!

Pacer Bistro:

The Pacers’ Bistro will be open for REGULAR lunch service next week to ALL students!!

Thank you for listening and have a great day!
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